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We want to hear from you: School Psychologists 

About a week ago the PSA sent out a bulletin and survey about a number of issues members have been 

experiencing in the workplace. 

The union has been working with School Psychologist members to better understand your working 

environment and what you care about. 

To help us do this we have developed a short survey.   

Tell us what you think 

This survey is for both non-members and members.    

CLICK HERE TO DO THE SURVEY 

This survey is confidential and no individual respondent will be identified. We will be using the outcomes 

of the survey to help us to lobby for better support and more secure work for you. 

Please forward this bulletin on to your colleagues! 

The PSA is hoping to reach as many School Psychologists as possible.   

Please forward this bulletin on to your colleagues to ensure we canvass as widely as possible and to 

give them the opportunity to join with us to advance the workplace conditions of school psychologists.  

We encourage all school psychologists to JOIN. 

 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://psa.asn.au/the-union-for-school-psychologists/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SchoolPsychologistSurvey
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SchoolPsychologistSurvey
https://psa.asn.au/join/

